
GRANT COMMITTEE MEETING – September 18, 2023 

Attendees:   

Katie Johnson, Carolyn Langlois, Mark List, Carol Schaefer, and Mary Spindler   

Absent:   Kelly Rogers 

Guests:  None 

Meeting Minutes for August 7, 2023 – Mark motioned to approve, and Carolyn seconded. 

Team Updates: 

Mark informed the Grant Committee that Judy Wirtz had resigned, and that we needed a new 
Chairperson.  Carol Schaefer was nominated by Carolyn Langlois, and Mary seconded, all were in favor. 

The Gerstacker grant awarded us $30,000 for the We Go Swing, and Laura will order it. 

We are still waiting to hear from the Michigan Sparks Grant soon. 

Mark will send the grant meeting dates to Maria.  

 

 New Business: 

Mark will be talking to the board regarding our ADA equipment, for the bathrooms for the park.  Carol 
will check on requirements. 

In January, we will start applying for firehouse grants when we get estimates for the roof, etc. 

Mary will contact Steve to inform him that we are going to obtain the We Go Swing, and discuss the 
Source Well with Tim to save money on the We Go Swing. 

Mark will invite Chris from the Fire Department for our next meeting. 

 

Adjourn Time:  8:16 pm 

Mark motioned to adjourn, and Carolyn seconded. 

 DATES OF MEEINGS:   October 2, November 6, and December 4, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 


